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Dear Arizona Friends, 
 
If you attended the Stand To Reason (STR) seminar last August in Phoenix or 
Tucson, this message if for you. 
 
One of the attendees of the STR seminar was Katherine Clark of Phoenix.  
She was so excited to hear about how we apply STR teaching to students that 
most need to know what we learn at a STR seminar, she asked how she could 
help at the upcoming Justice For All (JFA) Exhibit at Colorado State 
University. 
 
When we learned that she is a professional photographer, we invited her to 
come to the Exhibit to help record it in pictures.  To our delight she said “ yes!”  
 
However we just learned she is planning to drive from Phoenix to Denver to 
save money.  I suggested that we appeal to the friends of all the babies in 
Arizona to help buy Katherine a plane ticket so that she will not arrive 
exhausted, and then have to turn around to drive home 4 days later.   
 
I understand that about 140 people attended the STR seminars, but we only 
have the email from about half of the attendees, who are receiving this request 
by email. 
 
Would you send a donation TODAY to enable Katherine to fly to Denver on 
Sunday and return to Phoenix on Thursday?  Her ticket will cost about $400.  
The shuttle to Fort Collins from the Denver airport will cost $60 round trip.  Add 
a few travel dollars and we would like to raise $500.   
 
If every person receiving this email sent $7-8, we could cover her travel costs.  
You can send a gift online by clicking on Katherine’ s Transportation Fund, or 
by check to the address on the left.  Write in the comment section of the online 
donation form or your check, “ Katherine Clark.”   Gifts are tax deductible to the 
fullest extent allowed by law. 
 
Thanks for taking time to consider this appeal.  Let’ s send Katherine to Fort 
Collins to help change hearts and save lives through the Justice For All 
Exhibit! 
 
I Peter 3.15 
 
 
David Lee 
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113 N Martinson 
Wichita, KS 67203 
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(316) 683-4621 fax 
jfa@jfaweb.org  
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